
 
 

CITY OF CEDARBURG 
POSSIBLE QUORUM OF LIBRARY BOARD MEMBERS 

 
Monday, July 22, 2019 

Cedarburg Public Library 
W63 N589 Hanover Avenue 

Cedarburg, WI  53012 
4:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of the 
Library Board may be in attendance at a Library Strategic Planning 
Committee meeting at 4:00 p.m. on Monday, July 22, 2019 for a strategic 
planning session with the Department of Public Instruction. 
 
No business will be conducted by the Library Board and no action will be 
taken.  Attendance is for the purpose of information and exchange. 
 

 
 
 

UPON REASONABLE NOTICE, EFFORTS WILL BE MADE TO 
ACCOMMODATE THE NEEDS OF INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES. 
PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY CLERK’S OFFICE AT (262) 375-7606 

E-MAIL:  cityhall@ci.cedarburg.wi.us 
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